April 29, 2014
Dear Chorus Parents/Guardians,


Our Spring Concert is coming up!!  The evening performance is Thursday, May 8th.  Students should report to the cafeteria at 6:30 pm.  The performances for the school will be given on Wednesday, May 7th at 1:00 and 2:00 am.   Students should report to the stage at 12:30 pm.  Concert dress is a white shirt, dark pants or skirt, and dark shoes.  I suggest that the children bring their concert clothes and change into them before the school day performances.

Please visit my new website:

http://yorkelementarymusic.weebly.com

It will also be linked from York’ Homepage.


We look forward to performing for you.


Sincerely,


Jennifer Riggert


Music Teacher

